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Christian:
 
Thanks for calling and taking my return call.  I’d welcome the opportunity to further discuss FirstNet.  Although it 
sounds like you are quite familiar with the issues from your Pennsylvania days, I attach a short summary that I 
prepared on recent developments including concerns by state and local officials. In addition, attached is the letter 
that General Wilson sent the FirstNet Chairman asking questions about the potential impact on South Carolina.  I do 
not believe he has received a reply yet.
 
I recognize this is a busy time for you so I look forward to visiting further when you are available.
 
Best Regards,
 
Loren L. Monroe

Principal
BGR Government Affairs, LLC

The Homer Building
Eleventh Floor South
601 Thirteenth Street, NW
Washington, DC 20005
Direct: (202) 333-4936
Fax: (202) 638-2722
www.bgrdc.com
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